
 

 

LIST OF BEDROOMS & FLOOR PLANS 

AT BURRELL PARK 

 
 
Burrell Park can accommodate 24 guests in 13 well-appointed bedrooms, with 11 in the 

main house and 2 in the nearby cottage. 

 

BEDROOMS – sleeps 24 in 13 bedrooms 

 
⚫ indicates a choice of bed configuration. 
 

Bedroom Beds Sleeps Features 

Bedroom 1  
(First floor) 

Super king size 
sleigh bed 

2 
Large bedroom with a pink sofa. Option to share 
Bedroom 2’s bathroom (door via the landing) or the 
second-floor main bathroom. 

Master Bedroom  
Bedroom 2  
(First floor) 

Super king size 
bed 

2 

Very spacious bedroom with blue floral wallpaper, 
sofa, TV and Nespresso coffee machine. Large 
ensuite bathroom with double sinks and a bath with 
shower mixer tap (the bathroom has an additional 
door via the landing which can be locked). 

Bedroom 3 
(First floor) 

Super king size 
bed 

2 
Large bedroom with rose coloured wallpaper. Ensuite 
shower room. 

Bedroom 4  
(First floor) 

King size bed 2 
Large bedroom with green botanical wallpaper and 
TV. Large ensuite bathroom with freestanding copper 
bath, large shower cubicle and double sinks. 

Bedroom 5 
(Second floor) 

King size bed  2 
Large bedroom with sofa, desk and TV. Use of second 
floor main bathroom with large shower (accessed via 
the landing). 

Master Bedroom 
Bedroom 6 
(Second floor) 

Super king size 
bed 

2 
Very spacious bedroom with a sofa, TV and desk. 
Ensuite bathroom with freestanding bath and shower 
cubicle. 

Bedroom 7 
(Second floor) 

King size bed 2 
Large bedroom with sofa and ensuite bathroom with 
a bath with shower mixer tap. 

Bedroom 8 
(Second floor) 

King size bed 2 
Large bedroom with sofa. Small ensuite shower 
room. 

Bedroom 9  
(Third floor) 

Double bed 2 
Small double bedroom in the eaves. Use of shared 
shower room (access through Bedroom 11).   

Bedroom 10 
(Third floor) 

Double bed  2 
Small double bedroom in the eaves. Use of shared 
shower room (access through Bedroom 11).   

Bedroom 11 
(Third floor) 

King size bed 2 
Bedroom in the eaves with two armchairs and TV. 
Office area with desk and TV. Dressing area and 
ensuite shower room. 



 

Bedroom 12 
(Cottage)  
First floor 

Two single beds 2 
Bedroom in the eaves - this bedroom leads into the 
cottage’s king size bedroom. 

Bedroom 13 
(Cottage) 
First floor 

King size sleigh 
bed plus single 
bed  

2 (+1) 
Bedroom in the eaves. Separate bathroom (shared 
with Bedroom 12) with roll top bath and separate 
shower. 

Total  24  

 
Please be aware: 

• Access to the cottage bedrooms is via a steep staircase which may not be suitable for guests with 
limited mobility.  

• In the main house, the bedrooms on the third floor (eaves) are accessed via steep stairs. 
 

 

FLOOR PLANS – Cellar 

 
 

 
 

 



 

FLOOR PLANS – Ground Floor 

 



 

FLOOR PLANS – First Floor 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

FLOOR PLANS – Second Floor 

 

 
  



 

FLOOR PLANS – Third Floor (Eaves) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

FLOOR PLANS – Cottage (First Floor) 

 


